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Lower Moreland Township 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Historic Architectural Review Board  
        
FROM: Robert D. Schadegg, Zoning & Building Official 
 
SUBJECT: Historic Board Review Agenda- Monday, February 4, 2019 at 7:00PM 

 
DATE: January 24, 2019 

19-01 The application of Iryna Mazur, 936 Thrush Lane, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006 who 
seeks the Board’s recommendation to allow alterations to an existing building located at 
2434 Huntingdon Pike. The alterations include repairs to the roof, new porch railings and 
repairing/painting a fire escape.   

 
 

A REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE APPLICATION MUST ATTEND THE MEETING 
 
cc: Board of Commissioners 

Christopher R. Hoffman, Township Manager 
Iryna Mazur 


